
File No. 15-1107

PLANNING AND LAND USE MANAGEMENT (PLUM) COMMITTEE REPORT relative to 
amending a contract to change the name of a contractor from Rios Associates, Inc. to Rios 
Clementi Hale Studios, Inc.

Recommendation for Council action:

AUTHORIZE the General Manager, Department of City Planning, to execute Amendment No. 
One to Contract No. C-126635 with Rios Associates, Inc. to change the name of the contractor 
from Rios Associates, Inc. to Rios Clementi Hale Studios, Inc., subject to approval of the City 
Attorney and compliance with the City's contracting requirements.

Fiscal Impact Statement: The City Administrative Officer (CAO) reports that there is no impact 
to the General Fund. Funding for this contract is available from the Case Processing Fund, 
Fund No. 52D, and the Long-Range Planning Fund, Fund No. 52F. The recommendation in 
this report complies with the City's Financial Policies in that funds are budgeted for this 
contract.

Community Impact Statement: None submitted.

TIME LIMIT FILE - AUGUST 27, 2018

(LAST DAY FOR COUNCIL ACTION - AUGUST 24, 2018)

Summary:
At a regular meeting held on July 31, 2018, the PLUM Committee considered a CAO report 
relative to amending a contract to change the name of a contractor from Rios Associates, Inc. 
to Rios Clementi Hale Studios, Inc. After an opportunity for public comment, the Committee 
recommended to approve the item on consent. This matter is now submitted to the Council for 
consideration.

Respectfully Submitted,

PLANNING AND LAND USE MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE

MEMBER: VOTE:
HUIZAR 
HARRIS-DAWSON YES 
ENGLANDER YES 
BLUMENFIELD ABSENT 
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